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CASE NUMBER: LV-2024-CR-000521 

 

LEAVENWORTH, Kan. – A 58-year-old Leavenworth man has been found guilty after an incident involving 
unwanted physical contact with his victim. 

Following a bench trial on March 3, 2025, Lynn L. Miller was convicted of Battery and Criminal Trespass. According to 
court records, on September 16, 2024, Miller climbed over a closed fence gate and unlawfully entered a rural 
Leavenworth County home. The victim confronted Miller and asked him to leave, prompting him to step back outside 
and onto the porch, where Miller kissed his hands and then used his hands to touch the victim’s feet multiple times.  

"A Battery is to unlawfully and knowingly cause physical contact with another person, done in a rude, insulting, or angry 
manner,” said Leavenworth County Attorney Todd Thompson. 
 
A sentencing hearing is scheduled for April 11, 2025.  
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